
Page 1 of 1 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
DATE:   June 18, 2025 
 
TOPIC:  City Water Supply Advisory Lifted 
 
CONTACT:  City of The Dalles Public Works Department (541) 296-5401 
 
FOR RELEASE: IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
The Dalles, Oregon – On June 4, 2025, a two-week water use advisory was issued because two 
of the City’s three wells that are used to meet summer demands, were out of service due to 
unexpected mechanical failures.  
 
One of the wells is back in service. Thank you for temporarily minimizing water use. 
 
The City of The Dalles water use advisory has been lifted. 
 
Chenowith Water PUD customers were not affected by the water supply advisory. 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (541) 296-5401. 
 

--end-- 


